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EXTERNAL

I have reviewed the items to be presented at the next meeting, and was very
disappointed to see that Warm Springs Road has not been included in this
discussion. I have mentioned this to Susan Gorin several times, as currently there are
x zones in several areas on this road, often only on one side of the road.

These businesses, where allowed on one side of the road directly and very negatively
affect homeowners on the other side. The myriad problems these things bring to an
entire neighborhood are then allowed to infect everyone who uses their house as a
home.

Please make the X zone consistent in an area by banning them on both sides of the
road.

Even better, ban them in all residential area County wide.

Trina Oliver
2403 Warm Springs Rd.
Glen Ellen, CA. 95442

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM.
Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected,
do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password.


mailto:msdogi@gmail.com
mailto:PlanningAgency@sonoma-county.org



